Dear Parents,

I hope you all had a restful February Break with your children. Long before the break (a month ago), I gave the students a long-term assignment. Students will need to write a summary for a book or create a book trailer that they have already completed reading. It is due on **Tuesday**, **March 1**, **2016**.

Many students have been working incredibly hard on their projects. Most are working in groups, other are working independently and some are still in limbo. Be sure to check with your child to be sure they have decided on a specific book, the book has been completed, they've decided on whether they are going to do a summary or a trailer.

Finally, many students have really enjoyed being able to view the videos on the class blog. When the videos are submitted, I am planning to post the videos so the students will be able to view them. If you would prefer not to have your child represented in a video on the Internet, please advise them to complete the book summary.

\sim		. 1			1	m 1	3.6 1	4 0+
(Ince	again	the	accionm	iont ic	due on	Tuesday,	March	St
Once	agaiii	uic	assignin	iciit is	uuc on	i ucsuay,	mai cii	

Sincerely,

Chris Bruff